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Thank you for taking the time to read our monthly newsletter.

We hope this finds you safe, well, enjoying the summer and staying as cool as possible!

We have already got Silk Mill in a strong position for funding, with technical approval given to the
cladding system at the building. The building is now progressing through its application process.

We are fully prepared to submit the applications; however, there is a technical issue with the
ministry where they have not received the documents we have uploaded to their portal.
Unfortunately, they will not accept the documents via email; however, they are currently working
to fix the issue with the portal.

We will be in touch as soon as we have been able to fully submit our application.

When will you update me next?

Thank you for taking the time to review our latest newsletter. As always, you can find
copies of this and all previous newsletters here.

You'll hear from us again the week of August 23. If we have any big news to share
before then, we will do so via bulletin. As always, if you have any questions, please
contact the team at BuildingSafety@liv-group.co.uk.

Thank you,

LIV Group
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